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CONFERENCE OF LEADERS OF RELIGIOUS INSTITUTES

IN NEW SOUTH WALES  
CLRI(NSW)
                           Prophetic. Pro-Active. Prayerful.


Sr Marlene Weisenbeck, FSPA

President
Leadership Conference of Women Religious

8808 Cameron Street

Silver Spring MD 20910
United States of America
October 30, 2009 

Dear Marlene

I write on behalf of the congregational leaders, members of the Conference of Leaders of Religious Institutes in NSW, Australia, in order to convey to you our continued prayer and support for the women religious of America and the Leadership Conference of Women Religious as you experience the Apostolic Visitation and the Doctrinal Assessment.

More than one-third of Australia’s women and men religious are members of CLRI(NSW) which is an associate member of LCWR. We have been following the process of the apostolic visitation and the doctrinal investigation through your information to members and through our Executive Director, Sharon Price rsm, who attended the recent New Orleans Assembly on our behalf.  

We wish you to know that the members of CLRI(NSW) hold the women religious of America in our prayer. We stand with you in solidarity in mission and ministry. We share your longing for a world where the role of women in the church is appreciated and promoted. We pray that the outcome of the apostolic visitation and the doctrinal assessment is a deep and abiding gratitude in recognition of the role played by the congregations of LCWR in creating the religious, social and justice history of the United States.
Our prayer and best wishes are with you.

Yours sincerely
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Barbara Bolster rsm

President

PO Box 259, ROSEBERY 1445

(72 Rosebery Avenue)

Ph: (02) 9663 2199  Email: clrinsw@ozemail.com.au  Website: www.clrinsw.org
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